
Oakridge-Westfir Housing Needs Analysis Open House! 
 

 

Join the Housing Conversation! 
 

On Monday March 20th at 6:00 pm, the cities of Oakridge and Westfir will host a public open 

house at Oakridge City Hall (48318 E. 1st Street).  The event will include a presentation on the 

Housing Needs Analysis (HNA), which is a report on the state of housing in the region as well as 

proposed measures to meet housing goals.  After the presentation, attendees are invited to 

engage with the project materials and staff to discuss their thoughts for the proposed solutions.  

Although attending in-person is preferred, this meeting will also be live on Zoom at this link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3664311610 and a recording will be posted afterwards on the city’s 

website. 

 

Please visit the City of Oakridge website to learn more about the project and upcoming events: 

ci.oakridge.or.us/community/page/oakridge-westfir-housing-needs-analysis. 
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